
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

For the latest updates, check 
us out on: 

` 

Mr. Bricker and Mr. Lofvendahl Go to Gwillim Lake! 
Last week, Mr. Bricker and Mr. Lofvendahl’s classes had the 
opportunity to spend three days and two nights at the Pat O’Reilly 
Outdoor Environmental Studies Center located at Gwillim Lake. 
Students had the opportunity to hike, canoe, rock climb, play GaGa Ball 
in the GaGa pit, and enjoy some time telling stories and drinking hot 
chocolate around the fire.  

Tremblay Clothing Swap 
We will be hosting a clothing swap on Thursday June 11th. Please donate clean, lightly-used 
clothing, boots and jackets that are no longer used or needed. You are welcome to come and 
choose some new-to-you clothing.  
We are accepting both adult and youth clothing, shoes, boots and jackets. Tremblay students and 
staff would like to continue to practice sustainable practices within our school and community.  
 

To the Grade Seven Class of 2024… 
We would like to say goodbye to our 
grade sevens as they leave Tremblay 
and go to different schools next year!  
We wish you the best in your future 
educational journeys! 

Kindergarten Registration 
We are now accepting Kindergarten registrations for the 2024-25 school year. Please call or drop by the office to 
pick up a registration package. When registering your child, you will need to provide your child’s birth certificate, 
health care card, and proof of residency.  

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER BREAK 
We wish everyone a happy, safe and restful summer! We look forward to seeing you in SEPTEMBER 
2024. The first day with students for the 2024/25 school year will be on September 4, 2024.  

Important Dates in June 
June 7th- Non-Instructional Day 
June 10th- ISW Dancers assembly @1:45 
June 10-14- Tremblay PRIDE week 
June 17-21- PAC Fun Week 
June 19th- Tremblay Talent Show 
June 21st- Tremblay Indigenous Day Celebration 
June 24th- Tremblay PAC Fun Day 
June 25th- SD59 Indigenous Day 
June 27th- Last Day of Classes w/students 
Last Week of June: Year-End Assembly/Report Cards Sent Home 

**Return to School 2024/25 Dates** 
Sept. 3- NID-No Classes this day 
Sept. 4- First Day for Students – Arrival 2 hours late, dismiss 
one hour early  
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PAC Fun Day 
Our own Tremblay PAC will be hosting a FUN DAY on June 
24th. Students will be able to participate in Bubble blowing, 
sponge races, balloon tosses, shaking out ping pong balls, 

doing a shoe scramble, participating in a crab run, 
parachute games, scooter racing and our famous HUNGRY 

HIPPOS! Students are encouraged to bring a change of 
clothes in case they get wet.  

GO FLY A KITE! (AT TREMBLAY) 
The month of June will see numerous kites taking to the sky at 
Tremblay Elementary Kite Day. All students will have an 
opportunity to receive and fly their own kite. We will announce 
this day soon on our social media page.   

Mme Lauzé’s Library Corner 
The Tremblay school library will be open for the whole month 
of June. All books are due back by Tuesday June 25th, 2024. 
The library will be closed over the summer, but our online 
library (Sora) will be up and running with an amazing selection 
of ebooks, audiobooks, and e-magazines. If you don’t have 
access to it yet, please get a permission form from the library. 
Mme Lauzé will help you get set up for a great summer of 
reading. Stay tuned for information on the summer reading 
challenge. 

Tremblay Has Talent 
The Tremblay has Talent Show 
is coming up on June 19. Our 
intermediate and primary 
students have been gearing up 
for some out-of-this world 
entertainment. We plan to 
start the show at 1:00 pm. 
Parents are invited to come! 


